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WHAT DO WE WANT. 
I have been a resident of Crows Nest for 23 years and believe the following would receive 
broad community support. 

1. We want appropriately scaled and designed buildings above the Metro that bring people 
and jobs to the area. 

2. These buildings should foster services and businesses that are relevant to the character 
and activities of Crows Nest. These could include future-focused uses such as: technology 
education (e.g. TAFE Digital), hospitality education (e.g. culinary institute) and medical 
education (e.g. aged care training academy).  

3. The buildings above the Metro should also facilitate activities that support community 
including: medical services, child care, community activity spaces. 

4. As a public and meeting place, it must include open and civic spaces, with gracious tree-
lined public access ways. 

 
Surely the job of the Department of Planning and Environment (DPE) as a public entity is to 
advocate for change (or not) that enhances the future well-being of our society, and to ensure 
that developments achieve this for future generations. The role of the DPE is not to facilitate 
the short-term goals in developer business models. For God’s sake – show some vision and 
leadership, and some understanding of the needs of those you are supposed to be serving. 
  
Thank you for your consideration. 

 
 

 




